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Dear Sir,

I am following up on the exchanges that have taken place between the departments of the

Commission Nationale de I’ Informatique et des Libertés (“CNIL” - French Data Protection Authori
and iour comiani as iart of the investigation of the complaints made by

and forwarded to the CNIL by the Spanish Data Protection
Authority.

In this case,— stated that he had requested the deletion
of his user account, by email on 23 February 2021, and*stated that

he had requested the deletion of his first name and surname accessible on your website
* by email on 29 August and on 6, 13 and 22 September 2021. Neither

received a response to their request.

our departments as part of the investigation of these
s user account has been erased
The applicant has confirmed

Based on the searches carried out b
complaints, you stated that
since you cannot find it from his email address
to you that he is no longer able to log in to the account.

With regard to 's request, it was stated that his surname and first name
have been deleted from your website, that the article he published has also been deleted and that you
have requested the de-indexing of the URL address referring to the deleted article from the Google
search engine. You have also informed the applicant of the measures taken.

Your departments explained the absence of a response to _'s request by the
fact that he did not have a user account, that he exercised his request for erasure through a public
email address and that his e-mail must have ended up in the spam box. They added that they had taken

steps to prevent such a situation from happening again.

The answers provided lead me, in agreement with the other European data protection
authorities, to close these complaints.
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Les données personnelles nécessaires a 'accomplissement des missions de la CNIL sont traitées dans des fichiers destinés a son usage exclusif.
Les personnes concernées peuvent exercer leurs droits Informatique et Libertés en s'adressant au délégué & la protection des données (DPO) de la CNIL
via un formulaire en ligne ou par courrier postal. Pour en savoir plus : www. cnil.fr/donnees-personnelles.








